

Flotilla 10-01 August 2018 Report Submitted by Flotilla Commander 054-10-01, Nick Giachino

- Despite the heavy rainfall in July and Early August Flotilla 10-01 continues to move forward with RBS initiatives: VE's continue to advance, PV's have picked up, Water Operations maintain an aggressive schedule.
- All Members have been notified and encouraged to submit annual dues. FSO-Fin has sent out several notifications regarding payment. Dues remain at \$55.
- All members were notified regarding upcoming Flotilla Commander/Vice Commander election process. Those seeking office need to submit their name.
- Membership training continues to move forward in a very positive manner. Two crew recertifications occurred successfully August 8. Crew training continues to occur through coordinated efforts by FSO-MT and FSO-Ops.
- Flotilla Members have been alerted (will be reinforced at Flotilla August 21 Meeting)
  regarding the Wilmington Boat Show that will take place Friday September 7, Saturday
  September 8, and Sunday September 9. Flotilla 10-01 will encourage members to add
  support to Flotilla 10-06 whom will assume the Lead for this excellent PA opportunity.
- At August 21 Flotilla Meeting we will develop a subcommittee to assist with COW scheduled for January 11,12,13, 2019 (TBD).
- Flotilla Wrapped up another successful season of Public Education. FSO-PE will evaluate and recommend a limited Fall schedule
- Storage of Gear and Needed Materials has been successfully secured and organized thanks to Leadership of FSO-MT and Flotilla VC.